

The Rev'd Canon Toby Wright Team Rector

Thursday 3rd August 2023

Adam Clapton
Deputy Town Clerk
Town Hall
Market Square
Witney
OX28 6AG

Dear Adam,

A huge thank you to the Town Council for the sum of £500 towards the Civic Drinks Reception held at St. Mary's 5^{th} July to mark the 75^{th} Anniversary of the NHS. Your support is truly appreciated.

We are thankful for the partnership with the Town Council for this excellent event and it was widely appreciated by all who were able to join us.

Thank you again

